
Community No�ce – Hospital Road trenching and temporary lane closure 

Hospital Road trenching and temporary lane closure       
12 February 2019 – 20 February 2019   
Temporary lane closures along Hospital Road are required to safely undertake trenching work and the 
installa�on of a permanent water connec�on to the new Prince of Wales Hospital Acute Services Building.  

Out of hours work will occur on Friday 15 February from 7:00pm – 5:00am. Out of hours work is required to 

minimise disrup�ons to Randwick Hospitals Campus and vehicle movements on Hospital Road.  

All other work is scheduled to occur during approved site hours Monday to Friday between 6:00am and 6:00pm, 

and Saturdays between 8:00am and 5:00pm. Work may be rescheduled due to inclement weather or other 

unforeseen circumstances.  

Work will include service investigations along Hospital Road, single lane closures to allow trenching along the 

southbound and northbound lanes of Hospital Road, water testing and services connection of the water main, 

and road restoration.   

What can I expect to see?  

Trenching work requires saw-cu�ng of the Hospital Road surface and the use of small excavators and saw-

cuters to dig the trench.  

Road plates will be installed over the trench and both lanes will be re-opened at the end of each day. Backfilling 
and restora�on of Hospital Road will occur at the comple�on of work.  

How will access be managed?   

Maintaining hospital and emergency access during this �me is our paramount priority. One lane will remain 

opera�onal at all �mes with the support of traffic control. Traffic controllers will promptly respond to and direct 

any vehicle requiring emergency access. The hospital car park and loading dock will remain opera�onal and 

accessible at all �mes. Road users and pedestrians will be diverted with the support of traffic controllers. 

How will noise, dust and vibra�on be managed? 

Mi�ga�on measures will be implemented to manage noise, dust and vibra�on during this �me. We thank you for 

your pa�ence as we undertake this important work. 
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Map of work area  

 

Getting in touch  
We encourage you to get in touch if you have any ques�ons or feedback about this work. Please call us any �me 
on 1800 571 866 or email randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au. For more informa�on about the 
Randwick Campus Redevelopment project please visit www.randwickcampusredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au  


